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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We all know how important it is to receive clear and constructive feedback regarding your 
child’s progress in school. With that in mind, we have recently reviewed the format of our 
Pupil Annual Report which is issued at the end each school year. We have made several key 
changes and the report will look and feel quite different this year.  
 
The rational for making these changes is to provide parents with reports that are easier to 
understand and provide clear information on the progress of your child in all areas of the 
curriculum. 
 
Copies of the newly formatted reports have been placed on the school website and can be 
found at: 
 
https://www.magherafeltps.com/parent-area/newsletter/ 
 
We would appreciate you taking the time to have a look at the new formats and provide any 
feedback you have on them via the form on link below by Friday 6 May 2022. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/3HN2M1Gb6x 
 
Your comments will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind regards, 
  

 
I Somerville 
(Principal) 
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